
        2nd March 2017 
        Nathan Stoddart 
        196 Winston Road 
        EAGLETON NSW 2324 
        Phone number 

 0249 886 569 
Planning Services       
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY, N.S.W.  2001 
ATTN:  Minster for Planning 

REF:  Opposing the Eagleton Hardrock Quarry Development  

Application No:  SSD 7332 

Location:  Lot 2 DP1108702, Barleigh Ranch Way, Eagleton 

Applicant:  Eagleton Rock Syndicate Pty. Ltd 

I am opposed to the development of the above quarry. I wish to lodge a 
strong objection to the proposed Eagleton Hardrock Quarry and am deeply 
concerned about the impact of the quarry on our community.   

According to a letter forwarded by Councillor Peter Kafer on behalf of 
Wayne Wallis (General Manager Port Stephens Council) I am as a 
concerned individual permitted to lodge my objections and then provide a 
further more detailed submission within fourteen days. Due to the length of 
the EIS and the short time I have had to read and consider the material I 
indeed wish to do just that. 

In the mean time I wish to lodge an initial objection to Eagleton Hardrock 
Quarry Development and will provide a detailed submission within fourteen 
days that will explain my objections on the following grounds:  

Concerns regarding the impact on our environment and community in 
relation to  

Noise 

Public safety 

Operation of the proposed quarry 
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Additional traffic 

Potential employment downturn for local businesses 

Water contamination of Grahamstown Dam catchment 

 

Regard, 

Nathan Stoddart 

196 Winston Road 
EAGLETON NSW 2324 
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